
Chrome book (and charger cord) return for Nooksack Valley Middle School will begin next week 
on Monday.   

➢ Office hours are Monday – Friday, 8-12.   
➢ We will have a station at the office to turn the Chrome books in just inside the double 

doors.   
➢ Check in the Chrome book with office staff to be sure your name is marked off the list.   
➢ If you would like, you can also drop your Chrome book off in the lunch line pick up at the 

MS as well.  We will have a staff member in the lunch line area to show you where to 
place your Chrome book and they will mark it returned.   

 
When you drop your Chrome book off it would be wonderful if you could return any other 
school items you have at home such as textbooks, library books, band instruments, or other 
school items.   
 
If you live closer to an elementary school, you are more than welcome to drop these items off 
at the elementary school and we will pick them up. Make to be sure to clearly mark your items 
so you get credit for returning any items. 
 


